
The board held a regular meeting on 7-17 -17 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Jay Clark-
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustee- Jeremy Saling; 
Fiscal Officer-Molly Long; Zoning Inspector-Ron Duda and residents Kenneth Johnson and Jim 
Gorley.
 
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting.

Old Business
Saling- None
Clark – None

New Business
Saling- Bill Deblazio requested a fire inspection of his home, referred to Jared Saling.
Clark-  Reported that he and Rick took back hoes out after storm, and he blew a tire on his and will 
have fixed at twp. expense. Reported that we need to purchase 3 12” culvert pipes to extend the 
existing pipe into creek on Fairview at Moores.

Public Comment- None
Roads-  The cable on the big door of the garage broke, called Angeletti.
Safety- All lines are off the roads from storms.
Zoning-  None

Fiscal Officer-Long- Gave Marathon pipeline info to Jay, reported that the SCIP grant application is 
due Oct. 6, and gave Ron his bond.

Payments in the amount of $16,924.42 were made.
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Clark.  
A motion to adjourn was made by Saling, seconded by Clark.
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